12-09-2020 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions #1

ITEM #1: Petition: East West Partners Request for Murray Hill Limited Scope SUP
Modification

Council Question:
Are there any affordable-designated units in Murray Hill? If so, how many?

Staff Response:

The approval of the project in 2010 required a 5191,250 payment-in-lieu of providing affordable
dwelling units. To date they have paid $109,766.24 of the 5249,538 due. The amount due
increases 3% per year.



